
  
   

 

26th February 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are very much looking forward to the WW1 Battlefield trip next week.  

Please could I ask that you double check your route for Tuesdays early morning start as there are so many 

overnight roadworks around Salisbury at the moment especially, but not exclusively, the A36 and the coach 

must leave by 6:00am. 

Please also be aware that that the hostel has been changed from the one listed, to the newer Poppies 2 

http://www.thepoppies.be/?lang=EN. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact me. 

 

Miss V A Brennan  

Head of History  

 

vab@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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